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Gilliam, Allen

From: Gilliam, Allen
Sent: Monday, November 15, 2010 1:16 PM
To: 'bniswonger@indmetalfinishings.com'
Cc: 'wrcww@att.net'; Fuller, Kim
Subject: AR0046566_Industrial Metal Finishing (ARP001023) October 2010 Semi-Annual 

Pretreatment Report Reply and New Facility_20101115

BMR_FORM 07.doc 
(112 KB)

Thanks Brian,

Your above referenced report was received via e-mail on 11/8/10, reviewed, deemed complete
and compliant with both the National Pretreatment Regulations in 40 CFR 403 and the metal 
finishing standards in 40 CFR 433.  No further action is necessary at this time. 

At this point in time, electronic reporting of your semi-annual reports, etc. is 
acceptable until this office is advised differently.

Concerning new metal finishing operations beginning in a building separate from your 
existing facility, it must be treated as a separate facility.  Attached is the Baseline 
Monitoring Report (BMR) required in 40 CFR 403.12(b).  This is your first report to be 
submitted and determined complete.  The BMR is a one time report.  Please fill in all the 
information with as much narrative detail as possible.  Include a rough schematic of your 
production and pretreatment tank layout with lines denoting regulated flows from the first
operation to the sampling point, direction of flows through pretreatment and a narrative 
description of your pretreatment procedures.

Please sample and analyze your first regulated wastewater discharge to the City and submit
to this office.  Your first semi-annual report for this new facility will be due 90 days 
after your first discharge to the City.  We'll establish your two reporting months based 
upon the receipt of this 90 day report.

You may submit a toxic organic management plan (TOMP) per 40 CFR 433.12(a) and attach it 
to your BMR.

A new tracking number (ARP00????) will be assigned to your new facility once this 
information is received.

Thank you for your cooperation in remaining compliant with the National Pretreatment 
Regulations.

Sincerely,

Allen Gilliam
ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator
501.682.0625

ec: Lester Herring/Walnut Ridge Wastewater Manager

-----Original Message-----
From: bniswonger@indmetalfinishings.com [mailto:bniswonger@indmetalfinishings.com] 
Sent: Monday, November 08, 2010 3:21 PM
To: Gilliam, Allen
Subject: IMF Semi-annual report

Allen,
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Here is our report. Once again I apologize for the delay. Will you need a hard copy also, 
or will this be acceptable? Let me know if I need to do anything else. 

Sincerely,

Brian Niswonger
Industrial Metal Finishing, Inc.


